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Date: 19/11/2020 

FOR PARENTS & CARERS of FROGLETS CHILDREN 

Primrose Hill Primary School – ​Froglets Class 

Following the closure of Froglets on Tuesday and informing you that we had a single positive                
staff case, we now know that the second Froglets staff member who was also isolating               
from Tuesday was tested ​positive ​to COVID 19. This staff member's symptoms also started              
on Monday 16th November so the period of isolation for your child will continue to be the                 
same.  

We have followed the national guidance and have identified that any children in the setting               
this week (Monday 16​th November) have been in close contact with the affected staff              
members. In line with the national guidance, your child must stay at home and self-isolate               
until ​Tuesday 1​st​ December. 

It is now more important than ever to ensure that ​your Froglet child isolates in line with the                  
government guidelines and that they do not leave your home for any reason for the specified                
period of 14 days. We understand this is difficult for the families involved, but if you have                 
other children in the school, we ask you to make arrangements at drop off/collection to               
ensure that your ​Froglets child does not enter the school grounds​. If there is any issue                
with this, do email us on the contact details below.  

Home Learning will be provided for all Froglets children and you will have seen the text and                 
link sent by Sophie this morning.  

Finally, please be vigilant about anyone else in the house who may develop symptoms and               
please inform school immediately (email ​admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk & copy in         
head@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk​ ). 

The previous letter sent on Tuesday contains key information about available support and             
advice and can be accessed on the website. As always, we thank you for your support and                 
understanding.  

Yours sincerely,  

Robin Warren            Mireille Alwan 

Head Teacher Acting Head Teacher 
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